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Southwestern Medical
Foundation held event

Southwestern Medical Foundation
recently hosted a reception at the
original Nurses Quarter at Old Park-
land. The evening celebrated those
who provide scholarships to medical
students and those who wish to learn
more about the importance of schol-
arships for future doctors.

Dr. Daniel K. Podolsky, president
of UT Southwestern, gave opening
remarks. The event included a panel
with pre-med students discussing
their experiences as scholarship re-
cipients and pre-med students at the
medical school.

About 60 percent of all participat-
ing physicians in North Texas receive
some or all of their education at UT
Southwestern. Learn more at
utsouthwestern.edu.
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